
From: Atkinson, Angela (MMO)  
Sent: 08 June 2012 10:02 
To: Development Plans 
Subject: South Lakeland LDF Land Allocations DPD 
 
Good Morning, 
Thank you for inviting the MMO to comment on the South Lakeland Local 
Development Framework Land Allocations DPD. The MMO is not in a position 
to comment on the conformity of this document to the National Planning 
Policy Framework at this stage.  
  
The MMO would welcome the opportunity to engage at an earlier stage in 
any future plan documents. If you would like any further information on 
the work of the MMO please visit our website www.marinemanagement.org.uk 
or get in touch via stakeholder@marinemanagement.org.uk  
  
Kind regards 
  
Angela  
  
Angela Atkinson 
Stakeholder & Networks Officer 
Marine Management Organisation 
PO Box 1275, Newcastle upon Tyne, NE99 5BN 
Tel: 0191 376 2589 
Web: www.marinemanagement.org.uk 
 
 


